

## Archery Committee meeting 10/05/21

- extra sessions
  - Sunday extra session as weekends are busier.
- All general meeting at 1PM on Teams 11/05/21 attended by Laura H.
- BUCS requires own tent, so how do we pay for them?
  - Hotel is a possible option since room sharing is possible
  - Ask around for tent donations and self supplied tents. (13 people needed).
- Qualifier shoots
  - Each have been invited to the event pages.
  - James can help on the 22<sup>nd</sup> may
  - Post will be made on facebook asking for event helpers.
- Handover
  - All says 30<sup>th</sup> June for the Handover.
  - Old committee to judge the length of time until handover
  - Jordanna will handle media and/or tournaments in place of vacancies.